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The Bal de la Rose originally scheduled for March 19th, 2022 has been postponed due to health 
conditions, to Friday 8th July, 2022 in the Salle des Etoiles of Sporting Monte-Carlo. 
 
The Bal de la Rose is held for the benefit of the Princess Grace Foundation. H.R.H. the Princess of 
Hanover, President of the Princess Grace foundation, entrusted the artistic direction to Her friend 
Christian Louboutin; they together chose the theme "The Twenties, the Return".  
  
The day after the Bal de la Rose, "L'Exhibition[niste]", the major summer exhibition at the Grimaldi 
Forum Monaco dedicated to Christian Louboutin, will open its doors to the public from 9 July to 28 
August 2022.  
  
As soon as health conditions permit, the Bal de la Rose will once again mark the opening of the season 
in Monaco. 
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